Issue 5 April, 2012



VIRDEN COMMUNITY CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

Contact Our Chamber Manager At: 204-851-1551 OR virdencc@mymts.net

#### EVENTS

# Board of Directors Meeting 3

2nd Luncheon 5

Good Friday 6

Job Recruitment Expo 23-24

# JOB RECRUITMENT EXPO

The Virden Employments Skills Center and The Virden Community Chamber of Commerce have partnered together to host a Job Recruitment Expo. It will take place in the hall at the New Recreational Facility on April 23rd to 24th. The doors will be open to the public from 11-7:30 on the 23rd and 10-4 on the 24th and admission is free. We have companies from Manitoba,

Saskatchewan and Alberta, setting up booths and displays in the hope to recruit some new employees. This is a great opportunity to put your resume in with many different companies and find out a little more about their job offerings. We are encouraging all to attend, even if you are not currently looking for a new job, what's the harm in handing out your resume or inquiring.

There will also be smaller displays located at the facility with information about their companies and their offerings. The canteen will be open throughout the day with various specials. So come and support this amazing opportunity that is located in your backyard!! Hope to see you all there and for more information feel free to contact myself or the Employment Skills Center.

### BOARD

#### President

- Brenda Cameron
- Dave Wowk

## Manager

- Felicity Scott

#### Members

- Peggy Foy
- Cheryl Porter
- Dave Terrier
- Tony Schneider
- Donna Hunter
- Christine Winter

Well our first luncheon was a great success and we are very pleased to announce our second one is just around the corner. On April 5th, 12-1 at the legion club room we will be hosting our second luncheon with Tim Hortons as our sponsor. Stuart Olmstead from the Chambers Group Insurance will be giving a small presentation on what we offer and how to sign up. We also have Larry

# LUNCHEON

Maguire speaking and of course our luncheon sponsor Greg Crisanti from Tim Hortons. Once again this is a wonderful opportunity to meet your local business owners, town executives and the Chamber of Commerce board of directors. The luncheon is open for all to attend and the cost is \$5.00 for 2012 Chamber Members and \$10.00 for nonmembers and tickets can be

purchased at Virden School and office or contacting our Chamber Office. We have scheduled three more luncheons for this year which will take place in June, September and November. Sponsorship spots are open for these venues and if you are interested please contact the Chamber Office. We hope to see you all there.

## JUST A QUICK REMINDER

THE VIRDEN COMMUNITY CHAMBER OF COMMERCE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING IS QUICKLY APPROACHING. A DATE IS NOT YET CONFIRMED BUT WE ARE LOOKING AT THE END OF APRIL, BEGINNING OF MAY. MORE INFORMATION WILL BE PASSED ON WITHIN THE NEXT FEW WEEKS. HOPE YOU CAN JOIN US!!

NOTE: THOSE THAT HAVE NOT RENEWED THEIR MEMBERSHIP, PLEASE FORWARD TO THE ADDRESS ABOVE